
Orefield Middle School Announcements 

September 23, 2020 

Day 1 

IMPORTANT LATE ACTIVITY BUS (4:20PM) REMINDER Students are only allowed to use the after-school 

activity bus to be dropped off at home. Also, such items as skateboards, bikes and other non-school related items 

are not allowed on the bus. 
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Student Council 
Hello Orefield, Middle School! 

Mr. Klinger and Mrs. DeCeia are looking for Student Council members for the 2020-2021 School Year! This year 

will be different and we are hoping to find a very motivated group that wants to help the school and others in the 

community.  If you would like to be in Student Council or run for an office (President, Vice President, Secretary, 

Treasurer), please attend a virtual meeting on Google Meet TODAY, WEDNESDAY, SEPT 23RD AT 9 AM. Please 

see Schoology for the Google Meet information! 
 

 
 

                              NO BUS PASSES WILL BE ISSUED THIS YEAR 
 

IMPORTANT: All students’ must report to the main office to sign in when coming to school late 
and all students must report to the main office to sign out when being picked up early from school for 
appointments. 

*STUDENTS: Please be aware that you are not allowed in the building (using the auditorium entrance) 
prior to 7:15. In the unfortunate case that you must be dropped off earlier than 7:15, you should be 

dropped off at the main entrance.  

Upon entering the building in the morning, all hats and headphones should be removed 

immediately. Don’t forget to wear your mask. 

• Students going to Springhouse Bus #122 after school SHOULD BE DISMISSED AT 2:04PM. 
The bus departs promptly at 2:10PM and will be parked by the field house. 

• Students going to PARKLAND HIGH SCHOOL do not need to be dismissed early. This bus 
departs after the regular buses leave and will be parked by the field house BUS #133. 

 



 

 


